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This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 

the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team: ldfconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 

  

Letter or Email Response: 
Planning Policy Team, Re: proposed housing development on the land to the South of Brook Road I would like my views 
as a local resident to be considered on this matter. I have seen the plans for the 244 proposed homes and feel that 
they represent the best way to include any housing provision in the local plan. Of all the possible sites in Epping it has 
sustainability due to its good transport links, and also fits into a piece of land that is already affected by the M25. This 
way it doesn't make any further impact on to our countryside. In my opinion the council doesn't need to look any 
further for housing development sites,    
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